
NSS Introductory Session for students enrolled in AY 22-23 

The NSS unit of IIITDM Kurnool had organized an awareness program on10th January 2023, 

for freshers enrolled for the AY 22-23 regarding NSS Unit and its various activities and 

responsibilities. All the first-year students had participated in the event. The core committee of 

the NSS Unit at IIITDM encouraged the students to volunteer for NSS, which would promote 

their all-round development. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


